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WAIPĀ DISTRICT COUNCIL 

Proposed Plan Change 17, Hautapu Industrial Zones  

MINUTE OF THE HEARINGS PANEL  

Dated 18/01/2023:  Minute #5 

_________________________________________ 

Distribution: All submitters on Proposed Plan Change 17; all further submitters who did not make 
an original submission on Proposed Plan Change 17; Council.   

 
1. The Hearings Panel has received and read the response of Mr Mark Chrisp to the Hearings 

Panel’s Minute #3 of 13 December 2022. 
 
2. The Hearings Panel thanks Mr Chrisp for advising that he will, with Mitchell Daysh Consultants, 

manage any potential conflict between Hautapu Landowners’ Group (Submitter number 21) 
and Fonterra Limited (Submitter number 20) and that Mr Chrisp will present independent 
expert evidence for each submitter.  The Hearings Panel will rely on this advice. 

 
3. All correspondence with the Hearing Committee shall be made through the following contact 

details: 
 

district.plan@waipadc.govt.nz  
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